
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Website: www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk 
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Newsletter 14 May 2021  

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 
 

“Walking together in the Light of the Lord.” 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

As the Government outlines the next step in the 

roadmap out of lockdown, we are looking closely at 

the impact for schools.  Currently there are no changes 

to our procedures.  We still request that parents/carers 

adhere to wearing face coverings when collecting at 

the end of the day, and to maintain social distancing 

at all times. 

At half term we will be adjusting timings of our 

staggered pickups and drop-offs to shorten this 

process, but at the moment we are staying with the 

same timetable.  I thank you for your patience and 

cooperation with this. 

Our Year 4 children continue to enjoy their music 

lessons on the clarinet and the music project is coming 

along really well!  This week I have been really 

delighted to share many Head Teacher Awards for 

outstanding learning and achievements. Well done! 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Yuen 
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The Great Nursery Bake Off! 

The children have thoroughly enjoyed 

having regular opportunities to bake in 

Nursery – we definitely have some 

contenders for The Great British Bake Off in 

the making! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring Term 

Term Starts: 

Tuesday 5th January 2021 

Half Term: 

Monday 15 - 19 February 2021  

Term Ends: 

Friday 26 March 2021 

Summer Term 

Term Starts: 

Monday 12 April 2021 

May Bank Holiday 

Monday 3 May 

Half Term: 

31 May - 4 June 2021 

 

Term Ends: Friday 16th July 

2021 

 

Term Dates 

 

 

Reception 

 

Upcoming Events 
School Dinners – Hot Dog Day 

Do remember to order your child’s school dinner on 

Census Day – Thursday 20th May – we encourage all 

children to join in! On the menu is a hot dog with fries and 

a fairy cake for £2.20. 

 

 

Ethos Team 

The Ethos team prayed the Rainbow of Hope Prayer 

– with brightly coloured sweets! 

A Year 6 pupil said it was ‘so relaxing, watching the 

colours blend – each Skittle represented a person or 

a cause you wanted to pray for, it was really good 

and we all enjoyed it very much!’ 

 

 

In Reception this week, the children have been learning 

about the properties of 2D shapes. We have been searching 

for shapes in the environment, using peg boards to create our 

own shapes and using the large shapes in the construction 

area to create some fantastic buildings!  
 

School Trip 
On Wednesday 14th July our school will go on a very exciting adventure to Hamerton Zoo!  

 Don’t forget to return your permission slip, offsite consent form and payment to the office  

before Monday 7th June! 

 

September 2021 

We still have a few places 

left in Reception for 

September 2021 – please 

share with friends and 

family, we would love to 

welcome their children! 


